Republic of the Philippines
Bangsamoro Autonomous Region in Muslim Mindanao
MINISTRY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
Bangsamoro Government Center, Cotabato City

MEMORA
Order No. NPWQ v
Series of 2024
TO: ALL CONCERNED PERSONNEL
This Ministry
SUBJECT: BDA REQUEST FOR TRAINING ON FOOD SAFETY, HALAL

AWARENESS AND PACKAGING AND LABELLING

DATE: November 4, 2024

In line with the implementation of the SUBATRA-ECSO (Enhancing CSOs Capacities for
Inclusive Development Interventions in BARMM in Support to Bangsamoro Transition), the
said office has invited our Ministry to be the resource speaker for the conduct of their Training
on Good Manufacturing Practices (GMP), Food Safety, Halal Awareness and Packaging and
Labelling.

To cater to this request, the following personnel are hereby requested to serve as the
Resource Person to the following BDA activities, to wit:

Date Area Venue Resource Person
November 5-7, 2024 SGA and Maguindanao | Cotabato City Bea Midtimbang
(MDN and MDS) Bai Samera Gumandel

Rugaya Abdullah

Baini Solaiman

November 11-13, 2024 | Lanao Del Sur Cluster lligan City Alinader Sarangani
Salmah Jamil
December 2-6, 2024 BASULTA Cluster Zamboanga City | Baini Solaiman

Muhaimen Cuka

To have a uniform copy of the presentation and workshop, you may refer to this Google Drive
for the presentations and workshop materials: https://tinyurl.com/yw7vé4tnd.

For queries and clarifications, you may coordinate with the Technology Transfer Section (TTS)
of the STS Division.
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Building people who will build the nation

28 October 2024

HON. ENGR. AIDA M. SILONGAN

Minister

Ministry of Science and Technology (MOST)

Bangsamoro Autonomous Region in Muslim Mindanao (BARMM)

Dear Hon. Silongan;
Assalamu Alaykum wa Rahmatullah wa Barakatuhu!

The Bangsamoro Development Agency (BDA Inc.) would like to extend its gratitude to your office
for the support to the implementation of the SUBATRA-ECSO (Enhancing CSOs Capacities for
Inclusive Development Interventions in BARMM in Support to Bangsamoro Transition).

We would like also to express our gratitude for the productive meeting we had on September 12,
2024, with your technical team. It was a valuable opportunity to discuss potential collaborations
focused on enhancing the branding of our people’s organizations (POs).

In line with the outcome of our meeting, BDA Inc. will be conducting a training on product
development for the organized POs across the Bangsamoro region. The activity will be clustered
into three areas on the following schedules.

Cotabato City

Cluster
Lanao del Sur Cluster November 11-13, 2024 Iligan City
BASULTA Cluster December 2-6, 2024 Zamboanga City

In view hereof, we would like to request resource persons from your office to facilitate the above-
mentioned training, We believe that your technical guidance and assistance would be beneficial
to these beneficiaries.

For confirmation and any questions, please reach us through Ms. Marida Mama at 09977414638.
Thank you very much in anticipation of your positive feedback.

Sincerely yours,

Diversion Road, Purok Islam, Brgy. Datu Balabaran (MB Tamontaka, Cotabato City
(064) 557-3010 bangsamorocmo18@gmail.com www.bda.org.ph




